
 

 

June 10, 2025 

Memo to: Regional Planning Committee 

From: Michael Garcia, Clerk of the Board 

Subject: Cancelation of the Friday, July 18, 2025, Regional Planning Committee Meeting 

The Regional Planning Committee meeting originally scheduled for Friday, July 18, 2025, has been 
canceled. A Special Regional Planning Committee meeting has been scheduled for Friday, July 11, 2025, 
at 1 p.m. The next regular Regional Planning Committee meeting is scheduled for Friday,  
October 3, 2025, at 1 p.m.  

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss at a future meeting, please 
do not hesitate to contact Committee Liaison Stacey Cooper at (619) 595-5354 or 
stacey.cooper@sandag.org. 
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